
AQUARION
Water Company

Stewards of the Environment

January 24, 2010
Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Order No. 25,053 in Case DW 08-098 dated December 18, 2009

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find the cancellation cover page for NHPUC No. 1, Aquarion Water
Company ofNew Hampshire, Supplement No. 5, Tariff for Water Service. The surcharges
referenced therein expired on December 31, 2010 and were removed from all water service bills
thereafter.

Please let me know if you have any questions. I can be reached at (203) 362-3009.

Sincerely,

~4~2 k4~—~
Troy M. Dixon
Director of Rates and Regulation

Enclosures
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